
Publication Permission and Consent

We are seeking your permission to allow the school to publish and/or disclose 
information about your child for the purposes of sharing his/her experiences with other 
students, informing school and broader community about school and student activities 
and recording student participation in noteworthy projects or community service.

This information may include your child’s name, age, class and information collected at 
school such as photographs, sound and visual recordings of your child, your child’s work 
and expressions of opinion such as in interactive media. 

The communications in which your child’s information may be published or disclosed 
include but are not limited to:
•	 School’s website,
•	 School’s newsletter,
•	 School’s social media accounts and other associated promotional material.

Parents should be aware that when information is published on public websites 
and social media channels, it can be discoverable online for a number of years, if not 
permanently.

If at any time circumstances arise where permission is no longer given, this must be 
provided in writing to the School Principal. 

Please Note: the publication permission is valid for the duration of your child’s enrolment at 
TPSS. You may withdraw or adjust any of your consents at any time by informing the Principal in 
writing. If you have any queries or need further clarification regarding the above consents then 
please see the Principal.


